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Bartlett said the depart-
ment’s efforts to encourage
native hire were “‘most
encouraging’’ and established
a target at which other
g?bvgmment agencies should
shoot.

The Senator contacted
federal agencies active in
Alaska after a study of
federal employment in the
state indicated that while
native people made up one-
fifth of the state’s at-
ion, they held one—

To weview their equal
employment opportunity pro-
grams.

To modify those program s
to bring about lnlhat levels
of native e

To establi tl'pt Iﬂd’l
of minority employment by
June 3}.

The study was made by the
Federal Field Committee for

Development Planning in
Alaska.



